
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 29 June 2022 13:49 
To: Maya De Souza via DPNF committee; John Slater; Planning; Stephen Ainger 
Subject: Eileen: Comments on Dartmouth Park Tree Applications. 29/6/22 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
List 690 
2022/2510/T. 9 Grove Terrace 
I do not object to the crown reduction of T2, this magnificent veteran 
Pear.  The owner is concerned that as the roots are beginning to lift, that the 
tree may fall in a southerly direction.  Hopefully the reduction in weight of the 
crown will prevent this. 
I do not object to the felling of T1, the Hoheria.  It has outgrown its space and 
is excessively shaded by the Pear and neighbouring trees.  I support its 
replacement by a smaller species. 
Thank you, 
EIleen Willmott 
 


